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Federal

Senate Transportation Appropriations Subcommittee To Hold Markup This Thursday

Late in the afternoon on July 2nd the Senate Appropriations Subcommittee on Transportation, Treasury and General Government announced that it would hold a markup of its Fiscal Year 2005 bill this Thursday, July 8th.  The Subcommittee, led by Chairman Richard Shelby of Alabama, will craft a bill that provides funding for the Federal Transit Administration, Federal Highway Administration, Federal Railroad Administration and a number of other transportation related agencies.  The Ranking Democrat on the Subcommittee is Senator Patty Murray of Washington State.

The MTA Government Relations Department and its federal advocates have and will continue working with Senators Shelby, Murray and California Senators Feinstein and Boxer to ensure that our appropriations priorities for Fiscal Year 2005, including a $60 million earmark for the Eastside Project, are fully addressed during the subcommittee markup.

If you have any questions concerning the Federal Brief, please contact Government Relations Manager for Federal Affairs Raffi Hamparian at (213) 922-3769 or David Kim, Director of Federal Advocacy in Washington, DC at (202) 349-1483.  

